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INTRODUCTION: 
 

The following statements outline the dress code that is expected of everyone attending a New 

Hampshire authorized ALS & BLS Psychomotor Examination. 

 

The practical examination is a hands-on skills testing process for a medical profession therefore 

attire (including footwear) at these exams is expected to be clean, neat, and professional.  This 

applies to anyone involved with the process including candidates, evaluators, assistants, patients, site 

coordinators and instructors. 

 

• Examination participants must not wear any sort of uniform or insignia which identifies their 

EMS affiliations or level of training.  All candidates should be dressed in plain clothes with 

appropriate closed-toed shoes. 

 

• Participants attending the examination with attire and/or footwear deemed inappropriate by 

the Examination Coordinator will be asked to leave the examination if the issue cannot be 

resolved. 

 

• Any participant asked to leave the examination because of inappropriate attire and/or 

footwear will be allowed to register for another practical exam at another date/site.  Removal 

for this reason shall not be considered a failed attempt of the practical examination. 

 

A NH EMS Incident Report form shall be filed by Examination Staff Personnel should a candidate 

be removed from the exam for any reason. 

 

Appeals are in accordance with Saf-C 200. 
 


